



Weekly Newsletter

May 15, 2025

Board Members Elected

Officers and Directors

President-Theresa Buckendorf
President Elect-Sara Schwan
Special Projects-Julie Olsen
Club Administration-Teresa Day
Treasurer-Frank Grunenfelder
Community Service-Victoria Russell
Rotary Foundation-Rob DiPiazza
Public Relations-Anna Tensmeyer
Youth Services-Dottie Stevens

Rotary Trust Board

Bob Spaulding Dottie Stevens



May 21 - Evening Social, Sports Page Bar and Grill 6pm

May 21 - Board Meeting, YMCA Richland 12:00

May 21 - Trust Board Meeting, YMCA Richland, 1:00

May 28 - Elephant Ear Booth Meeting Zintel Creek 1:00



Have a safe and blessed Memorial Day as we remember those who paid the ultimate price for our freedom.

Evelyn Lusignan Receives Paul Harris Award



Evelyn Lusignan has been recognized with the prestigious Paul Harris Award, a testament to her tireless efforts and dedicated support of the Pasco Kennewick Rotary. This honor, made possible through the generosity of an anonymous donor, reflects Evelyn's unwavering commitment to service and community involvement. Congratulations, Evelyn, on this well-deserved recognition!

Farewell and Best Wishes to Leon Lindbloom

Longtime PK Rotary member Leon Lindbloom and his wife, Marlis, will soon be moving to Idaho. While we are saddened to see them go, we send them off with our warmest wishes for this new chapter in their lives.

On Saturday, May 10, friends and fellow Rotarians gathered at the home of Bob Spaulding to celebrate Leon's many contributions to our club and the broader community. Over the years, Leon has served as a trusted mentor to many, offering guidance and wisdom that have left a lasting impact.

In recognition of his dedicated service, Leon was honored with an Honorary Member award.

Leon, we will miss your presence deeply and look forward to welcoming you back whenever you return for a visit









